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19 July 1982 

At their recent meeting the Systems Board considered the report of the Blood 
Transfusion Research Committee and I am writing now to inform you of the 
Board's decision. 

The Board received the report with great interest but considered that, in the 
light of the activities of bodies outside the MRC and the proposed 
establishment of the British Society of Blood Transfusion, the work of the 
Committee was being duplicated elsewhere. 

Accordingly the Board decided that the Committee had fulfilled its remit and 
should be disbanded. 

The Systems Board would wish me to thank you for serving as a member of their 

Committee and for your expert advice over the years. Your attendance at the 

meetings has been most appreciated. 

Yours sincerely 

G RO-C 

Helen N Duke 

cc Dr H H Gunson 
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